Aston Tower Community Primary School

Headteacher: Mr J Moore
Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE
Telephone: 0121 327 0339

Email: enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk
Website: www.astontowerprimary.co.uk

7" February 2023
Dear parents and carers,
World Book Day 2023

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 2™ March 2023. Children can choose to dress as a book
character for the day and we are encouraging as many as possible to take part. Children who do not dress as
a book character should wear their usual school uniform. The day is not a dressing down day but a chance to
dress as a book character.

Children can now bring their school book bag with them to school every day. Our new book bags are proving
very popular. They are attractive, hard wearing and can carry a lot. As we are selling these bags at a discount
at the moment, you might want to buy one now, again using the Squid app, and from the school office.
Yours faithfully

Tt 0 Lostdoore

Jonathan Moore Suki Rai-Moore
Headteacher Deputy Headteacher

Follow us on twitter E1 @Astontowerpri
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Aston Tower Multi-Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales
(registered number 10034419). Registered office: Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE.



